UNITING

“ORHELPINGUS SHARE A LITTLE KINDNESS
THIS CHRISTMAS

1 January 2021

Dear Paul and the team at LeeCare Solutions,
Thank you for generously donating to UnitingSA’'s Christmas Appeal.

We truly appreciate your kind support and willingness to help a South Australian in need
over the Christmas season.

Your donation will help us provide grocery vouchers to over 400 families or individuals experiencing financial '
hardship, so that they can purchase basic food items and/or enjoy a special meal on Christmas Day. It will also
ensure a gift is under the tree for children who would have otherwise missed out on Christmas morning.

More importantly, this act of kindness has lifted a heavy burden from someone’s shoulders as they struggle to
overcome the financial and economic impacts of a turbulent year.

Thanks to the ongoing support of donors like you, UnitingSA will be here for the long haul to help people
through.

Please find your receipt enclosed.

Yours sincerely,

Catat

Libby Craft
Chief Executive Officer
UnitingSA




